
Eagle River Valley Community Council  
Regular Monthly Meeting , December 8, 2004 

 
The President and Secretary were absent, and the Vice-President’s position is vacant.  No election 
occurred for president pro tem or secretary pro tem for the meeting. 
 
Susan Browne, the chair of the Emergency Preparedness Committee, hosted a forum “Emergency 
Preparedness – Are You Prepared?”  The forum topic was to present the most current information about 
emergency response services in Eagle River Valley.  It included presenters Tracy Matthews the 
Municipality of Anchorage Emergency Operations Center Manager, John Ramsey and Candy Wafer of 
the American Red Cross, Heather Adams the “Think Ahead” program Coordinator of Emergency 
Preparedness for Business. and local area Fire Department representatives. 
 
 
Linda Kelly 
Secretary 


